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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds and we have learnt another 4 
phonemes. We have learnt g, o, c and k. 
We have been reading words like dig, dog, 
cat and kid. We also learnt the tricky word 
‘is’. A tricky word is a word that we cannot 
sound out.  
 

In maths, we have been using last week’s 
learning of 2d shape to create repeated 
patterns.   
 
 
 
 
We have had so much fun in our continuous 
provision this week. In the water tray we have 
been fishing for different objects and matching 
them to the correct initial sound. In the sand 
tray we have been digging for autumn leaves 
and saying the number out loud. As part of 
our ‘Marvellous Me’ topic we have also been 
sorting objects into 2 groups. What we used 
as babies and what we use now!  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Jack Murphy 
Daffodils: Casey Gibbons 

 
These children have been caught going over and 

above this week! 
 
  

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Levi Tafari 
 

Reception had so much fun on Wednesday in their 
poetry workshop with local poet Levi Tafari. Levi. 
read lots of different poems and helped us celebrate 
National Poetry Day.  Daffodils Biscuit week 

 
Next week is Daffodils biscuit week. We ask if 

you could please bring 1 packet of biscuits 
each so that they can be sold to each class in 

the school. 
 
 


